
 
 
 
 
 

5th District – Brian Gatley, District Vice-President 

 

Brian Gatley, District Vice-President 
614.374.2189  BGatley@oapff.org 

 
Robert Shields, President Emeritus 

Kevin Watts, President Emeritus 

 

Fifth District Meeting 
 

Hosted by Washington Township Fire Fighters Local 3036 
 

Monday, October 28, 2024 
 

Golf Club of Dublin 
5805 Eiterman Road 
Dublin, Ohio 43016 

www.golfclubofdublin.com 
 
 

Social Hour begins at 11:00 am 
Meeting to start promptly at noon 

 
Cost: $25.00 for Active and Retired Members 

Cash, check or Zelle will be accepted 
Lunch will be included and a cash bar will be available 

 
Please send your RSVP to the following by October 14, 2024: 

 
Local 3036 President Chad Reed  

Email: wtfdpiper@gmail.com 
Phone: (614)560-6665 

 
DVP Brian Gatley 

Email: bgatley@oapff.org 
Phone: (614)374-2189 
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